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July 4th Party​---We had a great turn out for the July 4th party!  We had 
great weather, lots of food to share and a great time!   ...and the party on 15th was 
fun too!  Anyone wishing to have a social gathering..please feel free to post in the 
pool houses.   



 

Pool Furniture​---We have some “new furniture.”  Sling chairs at the west 
pool have been repaired with new seats.  Table tops that were cracked have been 
replaced at both pools.  One umbrella was repaired and one was purchased.  It 
looks great! 




